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Internal Audit of WFP Management of Donor Funding (AR/15/13) 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Management Comments 

 
WFP management welcomes the observations made by the Office of the Inspector 
General (OIG) in its internal audit report on WFP Management of Donor Funding for 

the period 25 May and 31 July 2015. 
  

Management appreciates the overall satisfactory result, as well as considers the 
absence of high-risk observations to be a significant achievement. The implementation 

of the agreed actions is well underway and WFP’s Management is committed to ensure 
the timely implementation in accordance with the agreed timeframe. 
 

Management appreciates the OIG’s recognition of the positive practices and initiatives, 
including interalia: the Corporate Partnership Strategy and the pro-active role of the 

RBs in assisting COs in the preparation of country specific funding strategies; the 
definition of a common reporting format for the Standard Project Report narrative, 
including consultations with donors; and the regular provision to donors of information 

and updates on the functioning and performance of WFP through consultations, the 
Management Plan and Operational and Development Resourcing updates.  

 
Management thanks the meaningful collaboration and support and appreciates the 
opportunities to improve existing reporting mechanisms and donor 

reviews/assessments as well as strengthen the visibility of multilateral funding. 


